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SPC EU-DevFish
project contributed its support to the convening of the regional practical safety and fishing
course for Pacific Islands fisheries development and extension officers at the Vanuatu Maritime
College (VMC) in Santo, Vanuatu. 14 national participants attended this course. The EU
DevFish project funded the airfare of 9 national participants to this training.
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